
NOTICE 

Dated: 03/06/2024 

It is for the general information of all the 2nd Semester (FYUGP) B.A/B.Com/ 

B.Sc. students of B.H. College, Howly that some anomalies have been detected by 

the students during the submission of examination form at the student portal 

(https://gauhati.samarth.edu.in). Hence, to provide the details of the nature of 

anomalies faced by the students, the students are required to verify the data that 

they have provided in the G.U. portal (https://onlinegu.in/) during examination 

form fill up with the data in the SAMARTH portal. The students are instructed to 

report any mismatch found between the data that they have provided in the 

examination form fill up with the data in the SAMARTH portal in the google form 

link provided below: 

Google form link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgAFMIy5Ya5HNeks5cxz24X45TEr

qrOt9E0tq_-HAOBR2tDg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

This matter must be treated with utmost urgency and sincerity. 

 

                                                                                              

                                                                                            Principal 

                                                                                    B.H. College, Howly 
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